
 

15 November 2017     Term 4     Week 6 

UPCOMING DATES  

TERM 4  

 

 Week 6 

Thursday 16/11 

8:30-9am Uniform Shop Open 

(Appointments only) 

Friday  17/11 

Yr-7 2018 Catherine McAuley 

Orientation Day 

Week 7 

Monday 20/11 

9am Assemblyï Yr 3B 

8:30-9am Uniform Shop Open 

(Appointments only) 

Thursday 23/11 

Yr 5 Student Leadership Day 

8:30-9am Uniform Shop Open 

(Appointments only) 

Week 8 

Monday 27/11 

9am Assemblyï Yr 3G 

Swimming Program Commences 

Tuesday 28/11 

Swimming Program  

8:30-1pm Uniform Shop Open 

(Appointments only) 

Thursday 30/11 

Year 6 Surf Awareness Program 

 

 

 

 

NOTES SENT HOME FRIDAY 

Yr 6 Movie and Munchies 

 

NOTES SENT HOME TODAY 

 BYOD Information Pack to 
families who didn't attend last 
nights meeting 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

ñResilience is knowing that you are the only one that has the power and the 
responsibility to pick yourself up.ò  Mary Holloway 

 

There have been many studies highlighting the damage that over parenting can 
cause a child. I am not suggesting that we do not advocate for our children. It is 
important that we are always there to love and support our children. It is also 
important for us to help our children build resilience to lifeôs ups and downs. Life 
has its disappointments, unfortunately for some more than others.  

 

We as adults understand that we will not always be the winner or the highest 
achiever. We may not always be the most popular. From my experience the 
students who are the happiest and most successful in their lives are those that 
were allowed to fail, held responsible for their wrong choices and who were 
challenged to be the best people they could be in the face of their mistakes.  

 

Sometimes there may be no clear reason why we have been let down. It is 
important not to blame others for lifeôs events or the way things turn out. It is also 
important not to turn disappointment inwards stifling the desire to try again. We 
should strive to be free of any bitterness in our hearts so that disappointment can 
be a learning curve in how to build resilience to future disappointments. In the 
same way, it is wise to celebrate success with a humility that reaches out to others 
in their disappointment. 

 

We will all throughout our life come across challenges that we have to solve or 
move on from.  If we have never learnt to bounce back from challenges and solve 
them ourselves, it is extremely difficult to move forward or let it go. 

 

Dear God, 

Help us to be humble, kind and sincere each and every day. 

Help us to strive to reach our goals in a way that brings us and those around us joy. 

Help us to manage our disappointments with kindness, patience and forgiveness of 
ourselves and others. 

Help us to celebrate our achievements with humility and grace. 

Help us to celebrate the achievements of others with happiness. 

Help us to be leaders in our world through peaceful means and with an open heart. 

Help us to recognise the strengths of ourselves and others. 

Help us to have the wisdom to know that we are all loved and valued for who we are. Amen. 

 

Wishing you all the very best for the week ahead. 

Steven Jones 

Principal  

 

School Contact Details  

School Principal: Steven                            

8832 1100                         

OLMCWenty@parra.catholic.edu.au  

www.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.  

Parish Contact Details  

Parish Priest: Fr Denis Andrew            

9631 8302                         

ocarms@tpg.com.au 

www.olmcwenty.org.au                           

The Community of OLMC is  Safe and  Respectful 



NAME  CLASS 

Iziah, Samyel  

Ryan, Amelia  

KB                

KG 

Dillon, Alanah  

Alexander, George   

1B                 

1G 

Zachary, Maroun  

Eva, Jake  

2B                 

2G 

Noah, Bracston  

Celeste, Lachlan  

3B                  

3G 

Ann, Ayii  

Marisol, Cristian  

4B                  

4G 

Ayden , Faustina  

Skyler, Chanel 

5B                   

5G 

Amirah, Maya  

Natalia, Kathiravan  

6B                 

6G 

STAR CARD REWARDS 

óPRINCIPALôS AWARDô                                                       

Chelsea, Mia, Kashvi                                                             

óPLATINUM AWARDô                                                            

Grace, Jeremiel, Kiara, Ansh                                                                            

óOPAL AWARDô                                                                         

Jerome, Nicolas, Tu                                                                       

MERIT AWARDS 

BRING YOUR OWN DEVICE (BYOD) INFORMATION  

CHILDRENôS SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME 

SCHOOL UNIFORM APPOINTMENTS 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

In order for all students to be ready to wear the new 
style school uniform in 2018 please ensure you have 
made an appointment for your child be fitted. For your 
convenience appointments are available during school 
hours as follows: 

Tuesday 28
th
 November & Tuesday 5

th
 December - 

8.30 am ï 1.00 pm 

To confirm your appointment please go to 

www.schoolinterview.com.au and use the code 8pyf4. 

Please check your childôs swimming program to ensure 

they will be at school at your preferred time.                 

Appointments are also available on Monday and                    

Thursday mornings before school and Monday 29
th
    

January 2018 from 8.30 am ï 1pm using the same 

code. Please note that if you have not already                    

purchased the new uniforms we strongly recommend 

an appointment for fittings.  

It will be compulsory for all                                            

students to wear the new                                                              

style uniforms from the                                                                     

commencement of 2018 with                                                        

the exception of the old school                                                                    

bag and hat.                                                                       

For further information please                                                            

contact the school office. 

All families who did not attend last nightôs BYOD                      
Information evening for Years 3 and 4 (Years 4 and 5 
2018) will be sent home the information pack today.  
Students can return the signed documentation this year, 
but are not permitted to bring iPads or Chromebooks to 
school until the commencement of the 2018 school 
year. 

Last Monday at the staff development day the staff 
spent the day identifying and reviewing school and   
system practices around the following areas: Wellbeing, 
Religious Education and Mission, Literacy, Numeracy, 
and Diversity and commence devising where to for each 
of these areas. The day provided an opportunity to 
acknowledge our shared beliefs and practices and  
identify where to next for our school to support students 
learning. 

First Holy Communion Photos: All families who  

participated in their childôs first Eucharist, this year, 

should have an emailed link. If you still haven't received 

your link, please contact me asap on                                  

paola.olmc@gmail.com 

Baptism: As you know, baptism is the first of the 

seven sacraments in the catholic church. Without it, we 

can not celebrate any other sacrament. Among other 

things, itôs the churchôs way of formally welcoming you 

into itôs family. Baptism can occur at any age, but it 

does require a preparation process thatôs suitable for 

the age candidate. If you are considering baptism for 

yourself or your child, please contact Paola on                    

0414 947 799 

SWIMMING SCHEME 

Parentôs please ensure that your childrenôs costume fits 

and is ready for the swimming program starting in in 

week 8 Monday 27    

November. No bikinis or 

board shorts are                          

allowed.                                     

Full piece swimsuits, 

tankinis and rash shirts 

are acceptable 

http://www.schoolinterview.com.au


EXTENDED LEAVE AND ABSENCE NOTES 

This column is compiled by P&F Communications. If you have any queries or 
wish to contribute please email olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au and mark it                                                  
attention it to P&F Communications. 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS  

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES PUBLIC TRANSPORT  

Uniform 

A reminder that all students need to wear the new               

uniform as of next year. If you need to purchase new 

uniform items and require a fitting please go to 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code 

8pyf4. 

During the Parents and Friends meeting, concern was 

raised about the way some uniform items have                      

deteriorated. If you have any concerns about the                 

uniform, please email them to the school at                                       

olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au so that we can raise 

them with the manufacturer. 

2
nd
 Hand Uniform 

The 2
nd
 Hand uniform shop would love donations of any 

new school uniform items that you no longer require. 

Donations can be taken to the second hand uniform 

shop on Monday mornings from 8:45 until assembly, or 

they can be labelled Attention: Second Hand Uniform 

and left with the office. 

The 2
nd
 Hand Uniform shop is open on assembly                

mornings from 8:45 until the bell and then 15 minutes 

after assembly and on Friday morning from 8:45 until 

9:00. If you need anything from the 2
nd
 Hand Uniform 

Shop outside of hours, please send a note with your 

child and we will see what we can do. 

MORE PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICES COMING 
SOON TO A STOP, WHARF AND STATION NEAR 
YOU                                                                                  
Public transport customers will benefit from 8,600 extra 
weekly services from 26 November when a new            
timetable is introduced.                                                         
This includes more than 1,500 new train services,               
almost 7000 new bus services, the introduction of 2000 
new B-Line services for the Northern Beaches, and 
more than 140 ferry services.                                                    
If you use public transport now you will notice plenty of 
information and announcements at stations, ferry 
wharves and on buses across the public transport                
nework.                                                                             
 Not all services will change but adjustments will be 
made across the public transport network to better align 
services, making it even easier to change between                   
different modes of public transport.  

Staff will be available at stations across the network to 
assist customers through these changes. Customers 
with special needs should seek out staff assistance,   
especially at busy stations like Central, Town Hall and 
Parramatta.                                                                            
Over the coming weeks take some time to find out more 
about the changes so you can be prepared on Sunday 
26 November. Visit transportnsw.info to access the new 
timetable and start planning future journeys. A new              
interactive mapping tool will help you to understand how 
your trip might change so you can prepare in advance.  
Customers can also call 131 500 for more information.   

How the timetable changes may affect you: 

your train line or platform may change at different times of the 
day or week 

your train, bus and ferry times may have changed 

you may now need to interchange to complete your journey 

there could now be an express service or faster trip to get you 
where you need to go. 

If you are planning to go on holidays, please ensure you 

have completed the óAbsences for Extended Leaveï 

Travelô form available via the school website for your 

child and lodged it with the school office or class    

teacher at least one month prior to the travel date.     

Parents are welcomed and encouraged to submit 2018 

Term 1 forms this year.  

Any child not commencing on Tuesday 30 January                       

(Years 1-6) is asked to notify the principal in writing      

prior to the end of the school year. 

��27 Novemberï 8 Decemberï                                             

Swimming Program  

8 Decemberï Semester 2 2017                                             

Student Reports sent home 

11 Decemberï Class Transition                                        

(11:30-12:30)                                                                

12 Decemberï 6pm Christmas                                      

Story and End of Year Awards 

13 Decemberï Swimming                                              

Carnival (Yrs 2-6)                                                                        

14 Decemberï 1:30pm End of                                           

Year Mass and Year 6 Graduation Dinner                                                         

15 Decemberï Last day for students 2017 �� 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwiqsPn0qYfUAhXTq5QKHf6oCmMQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartfest.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2F89e7938ecfd5aab545e863c6e6219b78e99cff8c%2Fclipart-happy-kids-transparent.html&psig=A
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au
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